THE EPISCOPAL DIOCESE OF FORT WORTH

The Rt. Rev. Jack L. Iker, D.D., Bishep of Fort Worth

April 30, 2008

The Most Rev. Katharine Jefferts Schori
815 Second Avenue
New York, NY 10017

Dear Katharine,

I am shocked and saddened by the rude letter you released yesterday to
Archbishop Greg Venables, concerning his visit this weekend to the Diocese of
Fort Worth. Far from being “an unwarranted interference,” he is coming at my
request as an honored visitor and guest speaker.

You should know that under the canons this does not require either your
approval or your support. You have no say in this matter. A diocesan bishop is
free to invite other bishops to visit and speak in his diocese.

There are no efforts at reconciliation proceeding within this Province, which is
one reason why faithful people continue to leave TEC in droves. Your attitude
and actions simply reinforce alienation and bring further discord.

Once again, you are the one meddling in the internal affairs of this diocese, and
I ask you to stop your unwelcome intrusions.

Faithfully in Christ,

The Rt. Rev. Jack Leo Iker
Bishop of Fort Worth

cc: The Archbishop of Canterbury
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